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No PHSC/Accts./13/2.05 [~ 1.6 8 Dated: 25.04.2013
21‘ "1- L-l's
To
All the Civil Surgeons All the Dy. Medical Commissioners,
In the State of Punjab, PHSC
Medical Superintendent, All the SMO In-Charges,
MKH, Patiala & Jalandhar Civil Hospitals in Punjab
Subject: Partial amendment in the Revised Guidelines for Collection and Utilization of

User Charges.

This is in continuation to this office letter no. PHSC/Acct./13/426-572 dated
4.2.2013 regarding revised guidelines for collection and utilization of user charges of the
Government Hospitals.

The instructions at Para 3 i.e. Purchase of Drugs, Consumables and Reagents by
the Hospitals are hereby partially revised as under:

Instruction Revised instruction

Sub para (iv):
“At the first instance all drugs/consumables and also lab reagents | The word “HLL" may be
manufactured by CPSU/HLL and required for hospitals should be | treated as deleted

met from the Jan Aushadhi Stores located at the district HQ. Items
other than CPSU/HLL shall not be purchased from JAS. It is Made
clear that all CPSU/HLL items required in the hospital should be
arranged in the Jan Aushadhi Stores in adequate quantity so that
Jan Aushdhai Stores can function in viable manner.

Sub para (v):
“if entire requirement is not met from the JAS then orders may be | This para may be
placed with shortlisted/empanelled chemist of the district through | treated as deleted.
email as per the procedures specified in tender document. These
chemists have been empanelled after open advertisement. It is
again made clear that items manufactured by CPSU/HLL will be
purchased through JAS. The Hospitals shall approach the
empanelled chemist for (i) if CPSU/HLL items are not available in
JAS (ii) items other than CPSU/HLL”

> You may access the amended guidelines at the website of the Health Department.

CC to:
The PS to Principal Secretary to Govt. of Punjab, Department of Health & Family
Welfare for kind information of PSHFW.




